
Australian Institute for Motor Sport Safety 

28 March 2008 

Ms Monica Bourke 
Project Officer 
Adjudication Branch 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

Dear Ms Bourke 

EXCLUSIVE DEALING NOTIFICATION LODGED BY NASR AND OTHERS 

The Australian Institute for Motor Sport Safety Ltd (AIMSS) appreciates the opportunity to 
respond to the letter of the Acting General Manager, Mr David Hatfield of 14 March 2008 
seeking the view of AIMSS on the Exclusive Dealing Notification by NASR and others. 

AIMSS has been provided with a copy of the letter from the Graham Fountain, Chief 
Executive Officer of the Confederation of Australian Motor Sport (CAMS) dated 27 March 
2008 responding to this matter and endorses that response. The views therein contained align 
completely with those of AIMSS. 

AIMSS has also been provided with the answers submitted by NASR to the ACCC Public 
Consultation Questions and supports the views of NASR on these matters. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Rob Nethercote 
General Manager 
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